
LADY BRABOURNE COLLEGE 

Notice 

The next date for verification of candidates who have 

been provisionally admitted online in the 9th and 10th 

phases will be on 29.07.2019 (MONDAY). Candidates 

are requested to report to the college with relevant 

documents from 11 am to 12 pm. For other related 

details please refer to the Notice for “REVISED 

EXTENDED ADMISSION SCHEDULE” dated 16.07.2019 

on this website. 


